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Change of date for publication of interim report 
for the third quarter 2024 to November 8, 2024
The board of Desenio Group AB has decided to postpone the publication of the quarterly report for 
the third quarter of 2024 until November 8, 2024. The previously communicated date for the report 
was, October 24.
 
The decision has been taken against the background of the ongoing constructive dialogue with 
Desenio Group's bondholders regarding a solution for the refinancing of Desenio Group's issued 
bonds.

For further information, please contact:

Fredrik Palm, CEO, fredrik.palm@deseniogroup.com, +46 70 080 76 37
Anna Ståhle, CFO, anna.stahle@deseniogroup.com, +46 70 922 10 21
Johan Hähnel, Head of IR, johan.hahnel@deseniogroup.com, +46 706 05 63 34

Certified Adviser

FNCA Sweden AB is the company’s certified adviser.

About Desenio Group

Desenio Group is the leading e-commerce company within affordable wall art in Europe, with a 
growing presence in North America. We offer our customers a unique and curated assortment of 
about 9,000 designs as well as frames and accessories in 37 countries via 44 local websites and are 
steadily expanding to new markets.
 
Desenio Group is well positioned to build upon our dynamic growth model, including our proprietary 
technical platform, industrialized creative processes and efficient customer acquisition approach.
 
We are headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden, with fulfilment centres in Sweden, Czech Republic and 
USA. Our share is traded on Nasdaq First North Growth market, under the ticker “DSNO”.
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